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Please consider strongly retaining Southern Airways service to and from Altoona,PA. I am a commercial
multiengine instrument rated pilot, a licensed pilot for 57 years, and a current CFI also. I and my family have used
Southern many times. I have seen their operations to be courteous and professional. Their flight crews have shown
skill and safety at all times. The aircraft appear well maintained, clean and up to date. The aircraft they operate are
capable and well suited to operations to and from the served airports.  I see no reason to replace their service! -Paul
E. Nuss, Sr., 325 Chandelle Dr, Martinsburg, PA


